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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

May 8,  2000

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT:

CALIFORNIA TRANSIT ASSOCIATION




TRANSIT RALLY - SPEAKING OPPORTUNITY

On May 22, 2000, the California Transit Association (CTA) will hold a transit rally to support increased funding for transit in California.  CTA is requesting participation by Board members of transit agencies throughout the state.  This rally will provide transit properties with the opportunity to promote transit use and advocate for enhanced transit funding.

The rally will be held at 12:00 noon, Monday, May 22, 2000 in Sacramento.  If you would like more information or would like to participate in this event, please contact Claudette A. Moody, Director, Government Relations at (213) 922-2237.

�








